
 
 
 
 

February 1, 2018 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: Correct Solutions, LLC 
 Notice of Cancellation of Authority and Letter of Credit 

Docket No. TC14-025 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find the original of this letter submitted on behalf of Correct Solutions, LLC (“Company”) 
as notification that the Company requests to cancel its current Certificate of Authority to Provide Interexchange 
Long Distance Services as an Alternative Operator Service. Since its certification, the Company has never had 
telecommunications revenue or customers in South Dakota; therefore, no Customer Notice is required.  
 
Simultaneous with the cancellation of its COA, the Company respectfully requests the return of the Irrevocable 
Standby Letter of Credit in the amount of $25,000 that is currently on file with the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission to the following entity: 
 
Ryan P. Branigan 
Senior Vice President 
Wells Fargo Bank, N.A. 
111 N Congress, Suite 1100 
Austin, TX 78701 
 
Correct Solutions, LLC was granted a Certificate of Authority to Provide Interexchange Long Distance Services as an 
Alternative Operator Service on August 25, 2014, in Docket No. TC14-025. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or via email 
to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sharon R. Warren 
 
Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 
 
cc: Ryan Horvath - Correct Solutions, LLC 
tms: SDx1801 
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